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In the article “Evaluation of the Accuracy and Precision of a Next Generation Computer-Assisted Surgical System,” 
the Conflict of Interest statement was incorrect. It should read as follows:

We disclose that authors Laurent D. Angibaud, Yifei Dai, Bo Gao, Scott W. Gulbransen, and Xeve S. Silver are em-
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